State of South Caroling
Office of the Bobernor

Nikkr R. HaLEY 1205 PENDLETON STREET
CGOVERNOR CoLUMBIA 29201

December 30, 2014

Mr. Scott Rumph

Sumter Transport Co.

170 South Lafayette Boulevard
Sumter, South Carolina 29150

Dear Scott,
Thank you so much for the assortment of jellies and preserves. [ certainly appreciate your

generosity. Please let me know if [ may ever be of assistance to you. [ hope to see you in the
New Year! God bless.




